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Dear Parent/Guardian
At this time of year, we usually hold our Summer Fair and Duck Race, however with current restrictions, we are unable to hold this fundraiser this year.
In place of this, we are going to hold a Summer Raffle with loads of great prizes on offer.  A strip of tickets will cost £2 and these can be purchased from the school office.  We would encourage all children and their families to get involved in this fundraiser and if you want to purchase tickets for friends, neighbours or family members, you can also purchase these using the form below. 
In the past year, Tobermore Primary School PTA have purchased books from the Big Cat Reading Scheme as well as 5 iPads. This has only been possible through the generosity and support of our local school community from previous fundraising events. We are extremely grateful for this backing from the community and want to thank everyone for their ongoing support.
Additionally, if you would like to provide a prize to the raffle, please contact a member of Tobermore Primary School PTA about this. 

Each strip of tickets purchased will be recorded by Mrs Robb and will go against your child’s name. These strips of tickets will be all put into a box and the draw will be made live on Facebook before school closes at the end of term. 
Please keep an eye on the school website and the PTA and school Facebook pages for updates on prizes for the raffle. 
Many thanks, 
Lois Kane
Lois Kane
Chairperson

[image: image4.jpg]O P 1A
\/z?nmaryv&hoo\

o et | Parent-Teacher Association




----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Summer Raffle Tickets
Family Name: 



______________________________

Number of strips of tickets required: 
______________________________
Total Amount of Money Included: 
______________________________

